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Charlotte Academy Talk              November 18th, 2016  

Next Week’s Events 

Monday  

Tuesday        

Wednesday  

Thursday         Happy Thanksgiving!!!!  

Friday  

Week of November 28th 

 

Monday           CATS 

             Yearbook Club 

                             Tennis 

Tuesday Tae Kwon Do 

Wednesday       Builders Club 

  Model UN 

                                Tennis 

Thursday           Bricks for Kidz 

Friday                 Retention &   Recruitment 

  Meeting- Main Office @ 

  8:30 

 

CAPA Corner 

Uniform sale – CAPA will put our uniforms 

out in the office foyer the week of December 

5th. If you have turn in pre loved uniforms 

please drop them off at the office the week 

prior., so we will have time to clean and get 

them ready for resale.  

The next CAPA meeting is December the 8th 

at 8:30 am 

News from Mrs. Fear 

NO SCHOOL NEXT WEEK  

Thanksgiving "Giving" Baskets I would like to formally thank our 

whole school family for your donations.  We were able to 

purchase 18 turkeys with the money you gave.  In addition, we 

received food donations that will go with the turkeys.  I am so 

proud of our generosity.   

Thanksgiving Celebration I would like to thank all the parents 

that attended a Thanksgiving Celebration in Montessori this 

week.  We appreciate your attendance and faithfulness to our 

school.  

Book Fair I am so proud of Stacey Coffee and her team.   I want 

to thank you for setting up and being at the book fair post all 

week. Thank you to Kendall Cowart, Heather & Robby Ball, Roni 

& Tyler Murray, Andrea & Hannah Barrios, Colleen & Brianna 

Terhune, Eva & Grant Worden, Julie & Max Cronin, Jamie 

Landsberg, Kristen Percent, Lori Gambrell, Crissy Hickox, 

Katherine Knoch, Jody & John Riley, Avni Patel, Danielle Smith, 

and Cheryl Delzell for helping with the book fair.  Because of 

you, our school received approximately $1000.00 that we can 

use to purchase things for our school.  Also, thanks for buying 

books for our classrooms.  

End of Quarter 2 – Our second quarter will end December 21st 

and winter break begins December 22nd until Jan 23rd.  Students 

return on Wednesday, January 4th, 2017. 

Donuts for Dads- A big thank you to all the Dads and like-a-Dads 

that could take time out to join us for breakfast. A special Thank 

you to the Terhune Family, Howard’s Pool, for donating the 

delicious donuts and coffee. In addition, thanks to the O’Leary 

Family and the Cronin Family for the juice and fruit. Last but not 

least, thank you to Jamie Landsberg and her team for set up, 

break down, and clean up. 

 

 

 

 

 


